Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 005
From:
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: Proposed state of emergency til 2022
Date: Wednesday, 30 June 2021 1:15:11 PM

To whom it may concern

Im writing to you today to express my concerns and objections to the extension of the state
of emergency to 2022 and the draconian rules being imposed on the Australian people.
The only time we have had community transmission in Queensland is within weeks or
days of the expiration of these emergency declarations.

Pandemics dont work like that!!! Covid doesnt stay hiding for 12 weeks then comes out to
torment the public every 12 weeks when the state of emergency declaration is set to end!!
This information is easily seen on Queensland Healths Facebook page for all to see!

This 'Delta’ strain got into the community from a FULLY VACCINATED hotel worker!!
The vaccines do not stop transmission, they do not prevent contracting the virus.

The Queensland Government are in breach of our Australian Constitution!! You are
causing businesses to go bankrupt, suicides and an array on mental health issues with your
unlawful lockdowns and directives.

Australians have had enough! There is absolutely no valid reason to continue these state of
emergency declarations and the draconian measures that are being put in place.

I do not support the extension and control of my fellow Queenslanders and Australians.
The vaccine will not eradicate covid and you cannot keep us locked down under ridiculous

unlawful mandates forever!!

Enough is enough. We do not accept this agenda and we will not comply.

Regards

Ami Kison
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